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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Tona Miller <tona@oregonstationers.biz>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 1:34 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Makes no sense to burden us small business owners with things that will put us out of business instead of employing. 
VOTE NO. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tona Miller 
217 NE 3rd St 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
tona@oregonstationers.biz 
 


